

Please join us following Mass, this Sunday, for a tasty meal, and to honor our KC Widows and help us be successful with our "Coats for Kids" project..

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00



Every Sunday
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays
from 2-4 PM
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the food bank.

p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome to attend.

Next Meeting, Thursday, November 17, 2016

Altar Society News

We would like to give a special thank you to Del Tholen and Louise Palumbo for all their help with selling the turkey dinner tickets. We truly appreciate you both! Thank you also to all of those who donated turkeys, pies and your time to make this turkey dinner such a success! We could not do it without any of you! Thank you also to the Ward family, the Dahlen family, the Colton family and the Bloom for organizing this event. It really does take a village.

November Duties

Funeral Dinners—6; Albs—7 Coffee Hour—9; No Duty—10



We are having another picture day on November 18, 2016. If you missed getting your picture taken for the directory, please contact Dawn Coles and get on the schedule.

Religious Education



Sitting at the U.S. For the capital received and the control of the Control Specification and

Coming Soon!!! Do you have a child that likes to sing? We will soon be starting a youth choir! So, if you have a singer in your family who would like to participate please contact Ann Kniesel at 541-523-4521. Practice will be November 16th at 6:00PM in the parish hall

Thank you

Sydney and Clay Keller, John Hurley, Catherine Adams, Jonathan and Shane Cunningham, Morgan Stone and Kale Cassidy for the fine job you did in helping with the turkey dinner. Also, thank you to

TO APP MANY COM.

John Hurley, Morgan Stone, Jonathan and Shane Cunningham for helping with the food drive.



Mark your calendars. Bishop Carey will be here on the 19th and 20th of November. While here the Bishop will give a presentation on "The Breaking of the Break, Finding Ourselves in the Eucharist" at 4:00PM on Saturday the 19th and again after the 9:30AM Mass on Sunday the 20th.

Catholic gifts available for purchase...

Most Sundays after Mass downstairs or call Jody at 541-519-0162, Ann at 541-519-5192 or stop by the Parish office.

All proceeds to help fund the new dishwasher.

- Rosary's Pocket Coins Prayer Cards -
 - Picture Frames Crucifix Books -
 - Coloring Books And more... Can also do special orders.



2016 St. Francis Food Bank Recipients			
	Total Visits	Adult	Child
1st Quarter	147	1.92	1.01
2nd Quarter	116	2.11	1.08
3rd Quarter	142	1.87	0.96
4th Quarter			
Total			



Our funds to provide assistance to needy families is depleted and we can no long provide rooms, gas voucher or financial assistance to those in need. Please look close into your hearts, and if you are able to give a donation to this fund, it will be greatly appreciated. On your contribution, please make a note that it is for the Poor and Needy Fund. Thank you for your generosity.